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11th September, 1947,

Messrs. Nan Fung Industrial Co.,Ltd.,
110 Szechuen Road, Room 18,
Shanghai.

Dear Sirs, :
8,8, "NAN SHENG" ex "MaiwWara®

Further to my letters of 1st July & 20th Aug.
last we have to inform you that we have today received
a letter from our London Office requesting information
regarding your intentions in submitting the above vessel
to the required surveys.

As we have received no reply from you to our
last two letters, we wish to inform you that it is our
intention of writing to the Committee of Lloyd's Register
on the 17th of this month when we trust we shall have
your reply., If it is not forthcoming by that date, the
vessel's class and character in the Register Book will
be dealt with accordingly.

Yours faithfulli/rﬂ

(Signed) ézf/

For the Survé&ors.
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